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The National GreenPower Accreditation Program is being reviewed and Tim Kelly has prepared
a submission (attached). GreenPower is the poor cousin of the RET, being the market pull
mechanism rather than the RET market push requirement for renewable energy. Ultimately we
need market pull to work and succeed the RET as carbon priceing and carbon constraints come
back into play.

Tim Kelly explores issues surrounding the GreenPower Program and describes why leagal
accounting standards and pricing reforms are absolutely necessary and overdue. Tim argues
that GreenPower reform is extremely important and urgent, particularly in advance of the roll out
of electric vehicle infrastructure.

Some details from the website:-

The public consultation paper can be found here

Written submissions are due by 5pm, Friday March 27 2015 via email to
greenpower.admin@trade.nsw.gov.au

Please ensure the email subject heading for your submission is GreenPower Program Review
Submission.
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http://www.greenpower.gov.au/News/GreenPower-Review-Public-Consultation-Paper-released/~/media/83096DBBECEC4C6292D2E749D6C46B8D.pdf

